

Alan R. Gray, Jr., Esq. President

Anne Murphy

Jeffrey Landsman Vice President

George John

*Immediate* Past President

PDG Greg Arcaro Secretary

Christian Fassetta, DBA Treasurer

> Fr. Philippe Charles Sergeant-at-Arms

Matt Koppe Alix Schnee, Ed.D. At-Large Directors

President-Elect

This year our Club is pleased to provide your school with:

50 pencils for each of your first grade classes

annually supports education and literacy projects.

50 dictionaries for each of your third grade classes

Since our Club's founding in 1920, we have supported projects like this to help today's youth become tomorrow's leaders.

Our Rotary Club, like many of the 46,000 Rotary Clubs in the world,

We wish you and your students a productive and enjoyable school year!

Sincerely, Alan Gray, Jr. President

Dear Principal,





